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I am writing in support of HB 4083, the COAL Act. I am a public librarian, and am a 

PERS and AFSCME union member. I became a public servant because I care about 

my community. I think it's wrong for my retirement fund to be invested in coal, which 

is an industry harmful to people's health and to the climate. Coal also delivers poor 

financial returns, which makes its current inclusion in PERS investments even more 

depressing. It's time to remove coal from PERS investment portfolios. Please vote 

the COAL act out of committee. Thank you for your support of HB 4083.  

 

Thank you, 

Rachel Seltz 

Sherwood, OR 

HD 26 

 


